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STILL WAITING FOR JUSTICE!

Dear Prime Minister,

The women pictured, and many other women just like them, who were drafted
into military sexual slavery are still waiting for justice more than 60 years after
the end of World War II.

In 2007, the USA, the Netherlands, Canada and the 27 member states of the
European Union passed resolutions urging immediate action on this issue. The
resolutions call on the Government of Japan to restore the dignity of these women
by providing a public, unambiguous and formal apology for the crimes committed
against them.

| urge the Government of Japan to respond to this global call for justice by:

W Accepting full responsibility for the “comfort women system” in a way that
acknowledges the harm suffered by these women and providing a full apology.

B Providing adequate financial compensation and rehabilitation to these
women, including accurate accounts of the sexual slavery system in
Japanese educational text books.

Yours sincerely,
Name:
Address:

Email:
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Clockwise from top left: Lola Hilaria, Gil Won Ok, Park Ok Ryeon,

Menen Castillo, Esmeralda Boe and Ellen van der Ploeg.
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